
Subject: Re: BID Annual Membership Meeting Invitation
From: Shawn Wallace
Date: 08/11/2016 02:07 PM
To: Wilshire Center <mike@wilshirecenter.com>, Cairo Rodriguez <Cairo.Rodriguez@lacity.org>
CC: Justin Wesson <justin.wesson@lacity.org>

Yes, Cairo Rodriguez, copied here will attend.

Thank you very much.

On Thu, Aug 11, 2016 at 1:32 PM, Wilshire Center <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:
Hi Shawn,

I'm sorry to hear that. Will a representative from your office be able to attend?

Thank you,
Michael Russell
Wilshires Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
213.321.6163
Mike@wilshirecenter.com
wilshirecenter.com

On Aug 10, 2016, at 8:45 PM, Shawn Wallace <shawn.wallace@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Mr. Russell,

Regrettably he is unable to attend.  Thank you very much for the invitation and best wishes for a
successful meeting.

Shawn

On Tue, Aug 9, 2016 at 10:57 AM, Wilshire Center <mike@wilshirecenter.com> wrote:
Hi Shawn,

Any updates the Councilmembers availability?

Thank you,
Michael Russell
Wilshires Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
213.321.6163
Mike@wilshirecenter.com
wilshirecenter.com

On Aug 3, 2016, at 8:10 PM, Shawn Wallace <shawn.wallace@lacity.org> wrote:

Hello Mr. Russell,

Thank you very much for inviting Council President Wesson to the annual
membership meeting.

I will share it with him and reply again if he is able to attend.

Have a great day.

Shawn



Shawn Love Wallace │Executive Assistant to Council President Herb Wesson
200 N. Spring Street, Room 430 │ Los Angeles, CA  90012
213-473-7010 (Tue/Wed/Fri) │323-733-8233 (Mon/Thur) │fax: 213-485-9829
www.herbwesson.com

  

From: Wilshire Center BID <mike@wilshirecenter.com>
Date: July 27, 2016 at 3:23:02 PM PDT
To: justin.wesson@lacity.org
Subject: BID Annual Membership Meeting Invitation

Hi Justin,

I hope you are doing well. I would like to invite you and Council President to be our
special guests at this years Wilshire Center BID Annual Membership Meeting.

Our Annual Membership Meetings are always very well attended, by local property
owners, managers, developers, business owners, and stakeholders.

Here is a little info about the meeting.  I will send a full agenda once it’s finalized. 

The Annual Meeting of the assessed establishments in the District will be held on
Thursday, August 25, 2016. 

Coffee and donuts will be served at 8:00 a.m. and the meeting will begin at 8:30
a.m. 

The meeting will take place at Southwestern Law School, Bullocks Wilshire
Building, 5th Floor in the Salle Moderne Room, 3050 Wilshire Blvd., Los Angeles. 

This is a forum for assessed owners and other members of the District to familiarize
themselves with the functions of the Corporation and to express their concerns and
desires to the Corporation’s representatives.

Please let me know if you and Council President will be able to attend this very
special event. Please feel free to call me directly at 213-321-6163 if you have any
questions.

Thank you,
Mike Russell
Wilshire Center Business Improvement Corporation (WCBIC)
mike@wilshirecenter.com
www.wilshirecenter.com
facebook.com/wilshirecenter
213-487-7003
3600 Wilshire Blvd., Suite 1032
Los Angeles, CA 90010


